Everyone Allied Against Homophobia

Attn: Lea Robinson

Columbia University

552 West 114th Street, MC 5755

New York, NY 10025
February 9, 2011
Dear Student,

Everyone Allied Against Homophobia, Columbia University’s gay-straight alliance and anti-homophobia task force, would like to invite you to our tenth annual Student Anti-Homophobia Leadership Summit (SAHLS) at Columbia University on April 2md-3rd, 2011. 

SAHLS is a great opportunity for you to come together with students from high schools in and around New York City to address homophobia and activism.  In the past, students have discussed issues such as queer identity, heterosexism, transgender-phobia, racism, and the relevance of homophobia to the heterosexual community. SAHLS attendees will also have the opportunity to build skills in the areas of creative advertising, fundraising, recruiting, negotiating with faculty and administration, and event organizing.  We also hope that you can use SAHLS as an opportunity to build a network of high school and college anti-homophobia activists in the tri-state area and beyond.    

In the past, SAHLS has featured speakers from the New York Civil Liberties Union, the Gay Health Advocacy Project, and the Gay, Lesbian and Straight Education Network (GLSEN), as well as workshops and discussions facilitated by Columbia student activists and other guests.  Participants in previous years went on to organize ambitious, successful events at their own high schools and in collaboration with each other.  Some have also gone on to intern with national LGBTQ organizations.  Many have kept in touch with each other and with us—and we hope that this year too, the leadership summit will inspire new friendships and working relationships.

The two-day program is completely free, and includes all food and entertainment. Overnight accommodations will be provided in dorm rooms with Columbia student hosts.  No more than two students from any high school may attend.  Registration is limited to thirty people, and admission is given first-come, first-served to students 16 and older.  The summit is intended for leaders of gay-straight alliances and related groups, but any student who works on anti-homophobia issues at his or her high school, regardless of whether or not he or she is affiliated with an established school group, is welcome to attend.

Application forms are available on our website:  http://www.columbia.edu/cu/eaah.  The application is submitted online by following the “Official Application” link on our SAHLS page.  Please try to complete the application as soon as possible, and no later than 12 noon on Tuesday, March 1, 2011. You will also be asked to bring a signed parent permission slip to the summit, which we will provide once we receive your application. If you have questions or problems emailing the application form, please Avi Edelman (240-483-965), EAAH President, at this number or at the e-mail above. Our faculty advisor, Lea Robinson, is also available for any further questions at (212) 854-1675 or lr2476@columbia.edu. If you know of students at other schools who would be interested in attending SAHLS, please have them contact us.  We hope to see you soon!
          Sincerely,

                                                     SAHLS Coordinators

                                                     Everyone Allied Against Homophobia




          Columbia University
